
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 —  5th July 2024 

English 

This week, we have started a beautiful new book entitled 
“The Bluest of Blues” by Fiona Robinson. We began by 
discussing and exploring the illustrations inside the 

book, before starting to read it. We then identified clues 
in the text about the main character’s life and personali-

ty. Next week we will be planning and writing a non-
chronological report, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths 

This week, our marvellous mathematicians have collected 
their own data about popular pets and used their data 
to construct pictograms and bar charts.  They have also 

begun to interpret information in simple two-way tables.  
Next week the children will begin a series of lessons 

about mass and capacity. Currently, our TT Rock Stars 
focus is the 9 times table. 

PSHRE 

This week we talked about how lots of changes happen in 
humans and animals between birth and growing up. We 
discussed why parents need to devote a lot of care to a 
baby and how it feels to have a new baby in the family. 

 

Important Dates / Reminders 

Monday 8th July—Year 6 Summer Fayre 

 

3Wicks—Trip to the Ure Museum on 9th July 

 

Wednesday 17th July –Sports Day Y3, Y4, Y5 
and Y6  9:00am—11:00am approximately 

 

End of Term Thursday 25th July  - Year 6 Guard 
of Honour at 11:30am. The rest of the school 
will finish at 12:00pm 

     Star of the week  

            3Rashford : Aisha S               3Moore    Kristupas                   3Wicks:   Khizar 

Word of the Week:       botanist 

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Thank You 

A huge thank you to all the parents from 3Rash-
ford who attended our Learning Together morning. 

We really enjoyed your visit! 

3Moore Trip to the Ure Museum 


